Hovember 14, 1941

Mr. Earl Palkenstien
Pinancial Secretary
Athletic Association
Robinson Gymnasium

Campus

I have written to Dr. W. W, Parker of the Southeast Missouri
State Teacheors College at Cape Girardeeu, Missouri regarding
the basketball poster (easel) which I spoke to you about.

I am expecting to hear from Doctor Parker at any time. We
may be a little late in obtaining these posters, but I feel
that they are definitely worth waiting for.

Sincerely,

| - Director of Phys jcal Education and Recreation
FCA/pg - Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach




